
T@M Weekly: April 20th

News + Upcoming Events

Weekly TEA Meeting: April 21st, 4:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. CK386
The Teacher Education Alliance (TEA) is a forum for discussion of any education related issues,
not just high school or middle school teaching. It is also a great way to meet other students
interested in teaching and education! Email Dawson Lang (dawsontlang@mines.edu) or Lucia
Grande (luciagrande@mines.edu) with any questions.

Opportunities

Denver Math Fellows:
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Denver Fellows provides an ideal service year for recent college graduates from any major,
career changers considering teaching, and retirees from a range of fields. Fellows commit to
one school year of work focused on accelerating students’ academic growth in mathematics.
Fellows teach small groups of students math during the school day. It is an opportunity for those
that do not have the resources to pay for private math tutoring to receive it during their school
day.

Priority Deadlines:
● April 29th, 2022
● June 1st, 2022
● July 1st, 2022

Ongoing hiring: July 2022 to March 2023 as positions are available
To learn more and apply, visit their website: https://www.denverfellows.com/

Budapest Semesters in Mathematics Education (BSME):
A study abroad program in Budapest, Hungary designed for undergraduates and recent
graduates interested in the learning and teaching of secondary mathematics. BSME participants
explore Hungarian pedagogy, in which a strong and explicit emphasis is placed on
problem-solving, mathematical creativity, and communication.
Current programs and deadlines include:

● Fall 2022 - May 15, 2022
● Spring 2023 - November 1, 2022

To learn more and apply, visit their website: https://bsmeducation.com/.
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